
 

IN RECOGNITION OF NATIONAL CRIME VICTIMS’ RIGHTS WEEK 

APRIL 9, 2019 

MILWAUKEE, WI – The Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office (MCSO) will be presenting Dangers of 

Social Media workshops at area schools this week and participating in the Crime Victims’ & 

Survivors Resource Fair on Thursday, April 11, 2019, at the Mary Ryan Boys & Girls Club, 3000 

N. Sherman Blvd., at 10:00 a.m. in recognition of National Crime Victims’ Rights Week.  The 

event is hosted by the Department of Corrections. 

The theme for the 2019 Crime Victims’ & Survivors Resource Fair is “Honoring Our Past, Creating Hope 

for the Future”.  Community organizations, Project Ujima and Sojourner Family Peace Center will be 

honored for the work they have done to support and connect victims of crime to local services.  MCSO 

Captain Catherine Trimboli will be one of the featured speakers. 

“Domestic violence, cyber bullying, school and work place bullying are all areas of critical concern for 

our office.  We are committed to working with community organizations in Milwaukee County to 

support victims of crime,” said Chief Deputy Denita Ball. 

National Crime Victims’ Rights Week is celebrated annually and promotes victims’ rights and services. 

Individuals and organizations that demonstrate service in supporting victims and victim services are 

recognized. 

For further information, please contact MCSO Director of Public Affairs and Community 
Engagement Faithe Colas 414-639-5506 or Faithe.Colas@milwaukeecountywi.gov.  
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For more information about the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office, 

visit our website at https://county.milwaukee.gov/EN/Sheriff and our Facebook page at 

Facebook.com/MilwaukeeCountySheriff. Follow us on Twitter@MCSOSheriff. 

 



 

 


